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Please reject this bill. Prism is a huge part of Portland’s economy, Oregon’s economy 

and I miss use of the funds already  collected is shameful. Wildlife funding cannot be 

born by the back of Taurus already paying so much to visit the state. 

 

With a 40 year vice grip suffocating our economy, the Democratic Party needs to look 

at the return on investment and outcomes to constantly fall short as it reaches again 

and again over ambitiously for programs when we cannot even deliver essential 

services. Please reject this bill. 


